
For Autumn term 2017, Russian students admitted within the North2North 
exchange programme for studies studies at Umeå University in Sweden, will 
be eligible for scholarships awarded by the County Administrative Board of 
Västerbotten.

The scholarship covers living expenses of 9000 SEK per month for a full 
term. Up to 5 scholarships are available. Students admitted to Umeå  
University within the North2North programme will be considered  
automatically for the scholarship. The selections are based on academic  
merit and made by the County Board. Selected students receive the  
scholarship upon arrival.
 
This scholarship programme was an initiative by the former County  
Governor Lorentz Andersson, with the goal of increased higher education  
collaboration with Russian partners especially those within the Barents  
region. 

International Office at Umeå University will administer the scholarship. 
 
Application round for exchange studies at Umeå University, Autumn term 
2017, closes 17 April. Read more about exchange studies at: 
www.umu.se/en/education/exchange-students

Questions?
Contact Wasif Ali, International Coordinator, International Office, at:
+46 (0) 90 786 95 87 
wasif.ali@umu.se 
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